
If you have developed symptoms relating  
to COVID-19, we politely ask that you do not  
attend the event. Should you subsequently 
develop symptoms following your attendance  
at the event please contact us immediately.

We have implemented the measures below  
to protect you, our staff and suppliers.

We kindly ask that you adhere to these  
measures while on site and we thank you  
in advance for your cooperation.

HYGIENE
Hand sanitiser stations and hand washing 
facilities are available throughout our venue. 
Please ensure that you use hand sanitiser 
upon arrival at the Science Museum.

CLEANING
We have implemented enhanced cleaning 
regimes, including frequent sanitation of 
high touch points and restrooms.
Our restrooms may be closed for a short 
time during cleaning; however alternative 
facilities will be available nearby.
All furniture has been sanitised ahead  
of your arrival.

FACE COVERINGS
Face coverings are mandatory in all public 
areas of the museum. The use of face 
coverings while in the event space is at 
your discretion.

SAFE DISTANCING
Our capacities have been reduced in order 
to allow for the safe distancing of our 
guests. It is important that you keep your 
distance from fellow event attendees.
One-way systems are in place in some 
areas of the venue, so please follow the  
one-way markings at all times.
Please do not move the furniture as  
this has been arranged to ensure safe 
distancing is possible.

FOOD AND DRINK
The service of refreshments has been 
adapted to ensure your safety. Guests  
may be called to food and drink service  
in staggered groups, therefore please 
ensure you are following this direction.

OUR STAFF AND SUPPLIERS
Our staff and suppliers have all had 
the appropriate training around our 
new COVID-19 measures and have been 
provided with suitable personal protective 
equipment (PPE) to ensure your safety.

TEST AND TRACE
To support the government with NHS Test 
and Trace, event attendee names and 
contact details will be stored for 21 days, 
after which this data will be destroyed in 
line with GDPR regulations.
If you have any queries regarding this, 
please do not hesitate to ask.

WE LOOK FORWARD  
TO WELCOMING YOU TO  
THE SCIENCE MUSEUM.


